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DRAFT EXCEPTIONS ANNUAL PLAN 
2013/14 - HAVE YOUR SAY

The draft Exceptions Annual Plan (dEAP) 2013/14 
is now open for public consultation, until Thursday 
9th May 2013. This document contains the key 
proposals and identifies the impacts in the coming 
year. Council would like to hear your views on 
various proposals for the 2013/14 financial year.

To read a Summary of the dEAP and make a 
submission online, visit:
www.waitomo.govt.nz/waitomoway
Email: Consultation@waitomo.govt.nz

For more information phone 0800 932 4357.

DOG CONTROL FEES 2013/2014
Public Notice is hereby given that the Dog 
Registration Fees for the 2013/2014 financial year 
have been set by Council resolution in various 
categories as set out below:

a)	 A basic dog registration fee of $149 (inclusive of 
GST) in respect of dogs having attained the age 
of 3 months.

b)	A $98 dog registration fee (inclusive of GST) 
in respect of any dog in the urban area which 
is kept in a manner which complies with the 
provisions of the Dog Control Act 1996.

c)	 A $77 dog registration fee (inclusive of GST) in 
respect of any dog in the urban area which has 
been spayed or neutered.

d)	A $56 dog registration fee (inclusive of GST) in 
respect of any dog where the owner of that dog 
is covered by Council’s Selected Owners Policy.

e)	 A $35 dog registration fee (inclusive of GST) 
in respect of any dog in the rural area which 
is kept in a manner which complies with the 
provisions of the Dog Control Act 1996.

f)	 A late registration fee of 50% of the fee that 
would have been payable if that dog had been 
registered on the first day of the registration 
year.  The late fee will be payable in respect 
of dogs required to be but which remain 
unregistered on or after the 1 August 2013.

These dog fees must be paid by 4.30pm on July 
31, 2013 at the office of Waitomo Animal Control, 
located in Chapman’s Shoe Inn, Rora Street Te Kuiti 
or by posting the registration forms and fees to 
Waitomo Animal Control, PO Box 97 Te Kuiti.

Dog owners who are new residents of the Waitomo 
District are required to contact Waitomo Animal 
Control at the above address.

Note: Registration fees will NOT be collected 
at the WDC Office, Queen Street, Te Kuiti.

Dated at Te Kuiti this 1st day of May 2013.


